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E L  D O R A D O  L A F C O  
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

 
 

AGENDA OF FEBRUARY 22 ,  2006  
 

REGULAR MEETING 
 
 
TO:   Ted Long, Chairman, and 

    Members of the El Dorado County Local Agency Formation 
Commission 

 
 FROM:  José C. Henríquez, Executive Officer 

 
AGENDA ITEM #8: CONSIDER THE CANCELLATION OF THE APRIL 26, 2006 

MEETING 
  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION   
Staff recommends that the Commission cancel the April 26, 2006 regular meeting. 

REASON FOR RECOMMENDED ACTION 
The April meeting falls on the same week as the CALAFCO Staff Workshop and, given 
the current status of LAFCO proposals, there will be no items of substance to bring to 
the Commission.  

BACKGROUND 
Over the past few months, your staff has been involved in the CALAFCO Staff 
Workshop Planning Committee and at the event itself will play an integral role as one of 
the host LAFCOs.  As the date draws near, there is a real possibility that staff will be 
increasingly involved with the successful staging of the event, which will be held in 
South Lake Tahoe from April 26th to April 28th. 
As noted, the Commission’s April regular meeting falls on the same week as the 
Workshop.  While the Commission has the discretion to reschedule the April meeting to 
an earlier or later date, staff does not foresee any urgent matter or item of substance 
that will require the Commission to meet in April.  Currently, applications fall under two 
categories: those that may be ready for a public hearing before March and those that 
will not be ready until late summer at the earliest.  Because of that, no applicant would 
be impacted by canceling the April meeting.  All other administrative actions necessary 
to run the agency will be brought to you in March or can wait until May.  


